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Comments: E bikes have a motor, therefore should not be on non-motorized trails. The would pose a big problem

for foot and equestrian users. You can not hear them and their potential speed coming down hills and/or blind

corners is a recipe for disaster. As an avid foot/equestrian trail user, I and many others are already having to deal

with non- motor bikes who insist on riding on trails marked for foot/equestrian users only. 


